
Anglers  oppose  proposed
fishing gear restrictions
By Rich Ibarra, Capital Public Radio

The  California  Department  of  Toxic  Substances  Control  is
considering banning some types of metal fishing gear. However,
fishermen are launching a petition against possible changes.

The California Sportfishing League is gathering signatures for
a  petition  that  would  oppose  changes  in  fishing  tackle
regulations.
There is concern about a possible ban on lead sinkers or gear
that contains zinc or copper.

Marko Mlikotin with the league says there are no environmental
studies showing fishing tackle poses an environmental hazard.
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